
 

 

 News from the Principal     19th August  2019 

What a fantastic week at 

Pembroke Primary School!  

Integrated Studies  

Each term, our students learn 

about a new topic ñthis termõs 

focus is DISCOVERY. The year 

4/5õs have been doing science 

experiments. In this picture, 

students observed a chemical 

reaction and the bag filled up 

with gas! They also found out that 

oil will float above water because 

they have different properties.                      Hoop Time  

Congratulations to our Senior Hoop 

Time players who competed last 

Friday at the Kilsyth Basketball 

Centre. All students played brilliantly 

and showed excellent sportsmanship. 

They were unlucky to miss out on the 

finals. A big thanks to Kylie Biggs, 

who helped with transport on the day, 

as well as scoring the games and 

encouraging the players. Thank you!  

 



 

 

STEM Update  

Check out our student work in STEM last week. Our Foundation students used 

Scratch Junior to create labelled diagrams. Wow, what an amazing job! Our Year 4

-6õs continued on their animation learning journey, with some students trying out 

stop motion animation using Lego and other toys.  Very clever use of technology!  


